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505 Sims Street
Truth or Consequences, NM 87901

March 14, 2013
To Whom It May Concern:

The Truth or Consequences Fire Department is proud to announce they will be the host of the New Mexico State Firefighters’ Association 89th annual conference to be held in Truth or Consequences, NM from June 12-16, 2013.
We would like to invite your company to attend this conference to display your products to the members of the Association who will be in attendance.  Our association has members made up of numerous fire departments from all over the state of New Mexico and it would be a great opportunity for your company to make potential business connections as well as possible sales during the conference.
Currently, we are offering an 8 foot by 4 foot sized space for vendors at a cost of $100 to display and/or to demonstrate your products.  We will provide an 8 foot table if it is needed.  The price also includes 2 meals. We will also have room outside for large equipment displays.
If you are interested, please send check to: Truth or Consequences Fire Dept. Conference Fund, 505 Sims Street, Truth or Consequences, NM 87901 or contact Chief Paul Tooley by email at chief@torcfire.com or by cell phone (575) 740-1640.  You can also view our tentative itinerary at www.torcfire.com.

Respectfully,

Paul Tooley

Fire Chief
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